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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I submit that the most urgent and important issue is that donations to political parties must not
exceed $1000 and must be limited to donations by individuals – corporations or third parties
must not donate.
 
Expenditure by political parties on campaigns should be capped, and spending by third parties
should also be capped.
 
All donations must be made public within 24 hours of the donation being received.
 
I also support public funding of political campaigns.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Robert Jackson
Derwent Park 7009
 
 




